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 Bob’s Message 

Summer is ending as we start to prepare for the fall and football meaning it must be September.  We have made some changes 
on the calendars like moving the Fashion Show from September 10th to October 22nd and cancelling the Cook Your Own Steak 
Night for October. 
 
If you have not been receiving my emails and would like one please email me at auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you to my 
list. 
 
Now for the business part, in September we start with our Football Fever Birthday Dinner on September 2nd featuring Beef Stew 
and Pork Chops with Marsala Sauce followed by the Elk’s All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast from 9 am to 11:30 am featuring 
Jimmy’s Omelet Bar on September 11th.  Next we have our Cook You Own Steak Dinner on Friday the 23rd and we will be ending 
the month with our All You Can Eat Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner Friday September 29th.   
 
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com


              

Exalted Ruler’s Message  
 
The visitation of Northeast Vise President Vance “Vinny” DeWitt on July 28th was to conduct a meeting for all 
Chairpersons and Officers to turn in their District Reports.  After the meeting a special buffet and dessert was prepared 
and served by Chef Scott and the kitchen crew to honor our Guest VP DeWitt, his Lady Arin Mohawk, Dignitaries, and Elk 
Members.  While the Elk members attended the Lodge Monthly Meeting the spouses were entertained by 1st lady Kris 
Martinez with the help of PER Yvonne Edwards.  Thanks go to Yvonne Edwards, Joyce Costa, Kris Martinez, and Murriel 
Oles for the decorating and protocol for this event. 
The Jewelling Ceremony of our own District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler Sharon Bettencourt was nheld on August 6, 
2016.  A formal presentation of the District Jewels to be worn by the DDGER Sharon at District functions or official Lodge 
visitations.  A term of one year started at Grand Lodge Convention in Houston Texas on July and will end at Grand Lodge 
Convention in Reno next July.  This ceremony was started in our District three years ago by Dave Provan and Kevin 
Correira. 
On August 9, 2016 our Lodge received a $1200.00 grant from Grand Lodge and was donated to The Homeless Shelter to 
replace a washer and dryer that was needed. The check was presented by PER Tom Smith and Grant Chairperson Carol 
Van Ness. 
On October 2, 2016 a free picnic with food, sodas, and donated by Auburn Elks Lodge will be hosted by Bud Luse at 3874 
El Monte Dr., Loomis, CA.  Off I-80 go south on Horseshoe Bar Rd about 3 ¾ miles left on El Monte Dr.  Driving on Auburn 
Folsom Rd. go north about ¾ of a mile on Horseshoe Bar Rd. right on El Monte Dr. 
On the first Lodge meeting; September 8, 2016 each Lodge must vote to approve or reject the Four [4] Amendment 
Ratifications to the Constitution that were adopted at the 152 Grand Lodge Session in Houston Texas that have been 
posted on our bulletin board the past month. 
 
Don’t forget the Jamboree on September 22nd thru 24th in Quincy Ca. 
 
Exalted Ruler 
Manny Martinez 
 

 
 
 

        FROM THE EXALTED RULER      

September Elk of the Month 

Rita Parish 

 
 

Elk of the Month – Rita Parish 
 
The Elk of the Month for September is Rita Parish. I 
selected Rita because four [4] times a month she is 
making the popcorn and also tending the Margarita 
Bar on Taco Tuesday. She is a part of the Monday 
work crew, and will volunteer at a moment’s notice. 
When you get your popcorn or your margarita, and 
she is vacuuming the floor say thanks. 
 
Manny Martinez 
Exalted Ruler 
 
 

From the Station of the Leading Knight 
Hello fellow Elk members, 
 
I have had many people ask me what happens to the photos that I 
take at all the events.  I have been putting them up on line at Drop 
Box. Michele Smith set this up for us. Lots of good photos are 
there taken by Bill Stewart and by me.  You can print or save to 
your computer any pictures you want, right off the site. 
 
All the photos pre-January 2016 can be seen by going to:  

www.dropbox.com 
use: auburnelks1691@yahoo.com as the email address 
password: 1691195Pine  

 
All the photos taken after January 2016 can be seen by going to:  

www.dropbox.com 
use: brazenhussies@yahoo.com as the email address. 
password: 4Trixies4 

Open the Auburn Elks 2016 Folder. There are subfolders of the 
various events…enjoy. 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Leading Knight 
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Chaplain’s Corner – Chuck Cooper 
 
Our Father, 
You have the power to do as you please and I pray 
now for our brave men and women all over the 
world that put their lives on the line everyday so that 
we can remain free.  Lord keep them safe from 
harm’s way.  Many of these men and women have 
families back home that they provide for.  Please 
allow them safe journey back home to hug their 
loved ones.  Father be with the spouses and children 
of these brave men and women.  Give them peace 
that passes all understanding to know that you are in 
control of all things.  May these brave men and 
women be a blessing to all people they encounter 
this day. 
 
Amen 
 

GOD BLESS AMERICA  GOD BLESS OUR LODGE       
GOD BESS OUR TROOPS 

 
 

 
National Wreaths across America Day 
December 17, 2016   

A big thank you to Kathy Madeiros for printing and 
folding 100 more Wreaths Across America brochures 
for the Lodge.  The deadline to order a wreath for a 
local Veteran’s grave is November 10th.  This is a 
great way to honor our deceased Veterans.  Let’s try 
to honor as many as possible. The sooner the orders 
are placed the better off we are and the sooner the 
Lodge will receive their fundraising check(s) for their 
efforts.  

There will always be brochures/order forms at the 
lodge.   

Paula Celick, WAA Location Coordinator 
 

From the Secretary  
 
Our Lodge, at the first regular meeting in September, will be voting on 
the Amendment Ratifications to the Constitution which were adopted 
at the 152nd Grand Lodge Session in Houston, Texas on July 5, 2016.  
The Resolutions are posted on the Lodge bulletin board: 
 
1.  2016-02- To eliminate any responsibility for the Elks National Home 
given its recent sale.   
2.  2016-05-  To clarify that Lodge trusts and other related legal 
entities are subject to the applicable provisions of section 16.030 of 
the laws of the Order.   
3.  2016-07-  To Provide that Local Lodges with memberships of 99 or 
less only require seven (7) Members to constitute a quorum.   
4.  To clarify that the elected Trustees of a Lodge shall be not less than 
three (3) nor more than five (5).   
 
Our Auburn Elks Lodge #1691 By-laws revision has been approved by 
the Grand Lodge Judiciary Committee.  Our By-laws may now be 
accessed online by any member of our lodge through elks.org Virtual 
Home page: 
 
         http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 
 
Note that a user name and password is required, and access through 
this link is restricted to lodge members only.  Members who don't yet 
have a password may register by giving your membership number and 
name to Grand Lodge online at: 
 
         http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 
 
If you have ordered a name badge, check at the bar with the 
bartenders.   There is a box with new badges in it.  Also, as you come 
into the Lodge check in the foyer; your name badge might be on a 
table there. 
 
If you have moved or changed your phone number or email address, 
please let me know so I can update your records.   
 
If you need to reach me, please either email rfoles@sbcglobal.net or 
call 916-798-6591. 
 
Robert F. Oles, PDDGER 
Lodge Secretary 

 
 
 

       Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 
 

 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm


  
Meet our own newly elected District 

Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler from 
Northeast District # 0900 

 

Sharon Bettencourt 
 

Sharon was born in Chico, California and 
was raised in Southeaster Ohio.  She 
returned to live in California in 1979.  That 
is when she became involved in the Elks.  
Sharon’s father and Uncle were involved 
with the Elks and they always went to 
Friday night dinners at the Lodge. 
 
Sharon’s hobbies are bowling, playing golf, 
sewing, knitting, and machine embroidery.  
She spends a lot of time in her sewing room 
and on the computer; no she is not a 
gamer. 
 
She married her husband Phil on March 1, 
1992 and between them they have 6 
children, 15 grandchildren, 12 great 
grandchildren with 1 more on the way. 
 
Sharon joined Sunnyvale Lodge #2128 in 
June 2000 and then moved to Rocklin, 
California and after visiting several lodges 
in the area decided to demit to Auburn 
Lodge #1691 in 2003 and started through 
the chairs that same year.  Sharon served 
as Exalted Ruler in 2007-2008 and again in 
2010-2011.  She served on various 
committees for the Lodge and currently 
Youth Activities and ENF Chairman.  She 
served 4 years as the Northeast District 
Youth Activities Chairman and has also 
been Membership & Lapsation Chairman 
and Protocol Chairman. 
 
Sharon served as the Northeast District 
Vice President in 2013-2014. 
 
She is also a member of Roseville Emblem 
Club #407 and is a Past President.  She is 
also a member of the Order of Eastern Star 
Valley Chapter #19. 
                                                                                                        
                                                                   
                                                             
                                                           

Lance Erickson - President of California - Hawaii 

Elks Association [CHEA] 

 
Lance was born and raised in Jamestown, New York.  He graduated from high 
school and enlisted in the U.S. Navy.  He was assigned to the North Island 
Naval Air Station in Coronado, California, where he served as a plane captain 
and jet engine mechanic.  At the height of the Vietnam conflict he was 
promoted and assigned to the aircraft carrier U.S.S. Ticonderoga in San Diego.  
He served as an Aircraft Support Officer and Master at Arms Officer.  The ship 
was assigned a duty in Vietnam in 1967 and returned to San Diego in 1968.  
Lance was honorably discharged from the Navy in 1969.   
 
Lance married his high school sweetheart Karen.  They raised 4 children, two 
boys and two girls, and have 10 grandchildren, 5 boys and 5 girls.  In between 
raising a family, work, and attending college he coached Junior All American 
Football, Little League Baseball, and Girls’ Soccer. 
 
Lance obtained an AA Degree from Glendale Community College and a B.A. 
degree in Personnel Management from the University of Redlands.  He holds 
a life time Teaching Credential issued by the State of California, teaching 
traffic safety of the Los Angeles School District and Motorcycle Safety for the 
Conejo Valley School District. 
 
Lance graduated from the Highway Patrol Academy in July 1970.  After 
graduating from the CHP academy he was assigned to the Glendale area.  He 
worked street patrol for 8 years, including 4 years of riding motorcycles.  In 
1976 he was awarded Officer of the Year by the Optimist Club of Burbank.  
Lance was promoted to Sergeant in 1978 and was transferred to the East Los 
Angeles Area CHP Office where he served as a Field Supervisor.  He was 
selected to supervise the CHP’s Southern Division Public Affairs unit from 
1980 – 1983.  In 1983 he was assigned to the CHP Olympic Games Planning 
Committee.  He served as the Intelligence Liaison Supervisor with the CHP/FBI 
Olympics Intelligence task force.  After the Olympics, many of his supervisory 
positions included, Vehicle Theft and Environmental Crimes Investigations 
and Commercial Vehicle and K-9 Narcotics Enforcement.   
 
Lance transferred to the San Luis Obispo CHP Division Headquarters in 1994 
and was assigned to the Investigations Unit.  He retired in 2002 after serving 
the State of California for 32 years.   
 
In 1995 Lance was initiated into the Santa Maria Lodge #1538.  He served on 
the Rodeo Committee in 1995 and 1996 and is presently an associated 
member of Santa Maria Lodge.  In 2003 he transferred to the Atascadero 
Lodge #2733.  He has served on numerous committees including the House 
Committee (7 years) and the Board of Trustees (4 years) and Building 
Committee (2 years).  He was chosen as Lodge Officer of the Year in 2009-
2010 and remains active in the Lodge.  He advanced through the chairs and 
became the Exalted Ruler in 2007- 2008.  Lance was elected Secretary of the 
Lodge in 2008 and served three years.  He served as the first Chicago Lodge 
Management Coordinator for the District and was appointed as Association 
Vice President in 2009-2010.  Lance has served as an Officer on the District 
Past Exalted Rulers Association for 4 years.  Lance was selected to District 
Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler in 2011-2012.  He served as the State 
Membership Chairman for two years and was elected to the California-
Hawaii Elks Association as First Vice President in 2015. 
 

 



                

                        

Butcher Block 
 

 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch11: 30 to 3:00 

 
Friday September 2, 2016 

Birthday Dinner 
Beef Stew & Pork Chops w/Marsala Sauce 

Garlic Mashed Potato, 
Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Thursday September 8, 2016 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Sunday September 11, 2016 

Elks Pancake Breakfast 9am to 11:30 am 
Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

Thursday September 22, 2016 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
September 23, 2016 

Cook Your Own Steak 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
 

September 30, 2016 
All You Can Eat 

Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner 
 

 

 

 

Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 

Birthdays 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly 

by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the proceeding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Bill Clark 

530-274-1617 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

WELCOME OUR NEW 2016 - 2017 OFFICERS 

  Exalted Ruler:          Manny Martinez 

  Leading Knight:       Rhonda Rogers 

  Loyal Knight:          Chuck Cramer 

  Lecturing Knight:    Jack Meylink 

  Esquire:                    Wayne Helley 

  Inner Guard:            Wanda Nordstrom 

  Secretary:                  Bob Oles 

  Treasure:                  Mark Caplik  

  Chaplain:                                       Chuck Cooper 

  Tiler:                         Rex Goldthread 

  Organist:               Linda Wismar 

  

Trustees: 
1.  Dempsey Billey 

                                2.  John Maderios 

 3.  Warren Manley 

                                4.  Dennis Koehn 

                                5.  Royce Birks 

             
 

                   Lodge Cleanup Reminder 

 

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month 
at 9:00 am. The next one is on September 7th.  
 
Last month I had a brain “drain” and submitted the June info so 
this time I will do July and August.  Sorry. 
 
In JULY/AUGUST We did some general cleanup inside and 
outside, cleaned around dumpster, cleaned margarita machine, 
popcorn machine, cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and 
dusted bar area, cleaned and dusted TVs, cleaned windows, 
cleaned lobby, cleaned down stairs, filled salt & pepper shakers, 
filled catsup bottles, cleaned kitchen, cleaned the back room, 
vacuumed coat room, cleaned  out the deco shed and much, 
much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked In July.  
PER Dick Robart, PER Bill Stewart, PER Bob Espinosa, PER Yvonne 
Edwards, Leading Knight Ronda Rodgers, Lecturing Knight Jack 
Meylink, Tiler/Treas. BHC Rex Gouldthread, Trustee Wil Thomas, 
Trustee Warren Manley, Trustee Royce Birks, BHC Pres. Bud 
Luse, Tom Eastman, Bill McPeak, Ed Rodriguez, Pete Biersteker, 
Carl Hoelscher, Mike Slattery, Cam Whitty, Michael Van Hook, 
George Apostolos, Henry Tukloff,  Richard Fuller, Gary Beckes, 
Jim Lambert, Cedric O’Hern, Chad Stout,  Rich Cortez, Harry 
Benzie, Larry La Verne, Paula Celick and John Marcella.  
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked in 
August.  PER Dick Robart, PER Bill Stewart, Exalted Ruler Manny 
Martinez, Lecturing Knight Jack Meylink, Tiler/Treas. BHC Rex 
Gouldthread, Trustee Wil Thomas, Trustee Warren Manley, BHC 
Pres. Bud Luse, Tom Eastman, Bill McPeak, Ed Rodriguez, Pete 
Biersteker, Carl Hoelscher, Mike Slattery, Cam Whitty, Michael 
Van Hook, Richard Fuller, Gary Beckes, Chad Stout, Rich Cortez, 
John Marcella, Ron Bailey, Jim Harris, Doug Milliken, Garry 
Sanchez and Richard Kulhavy.  
 
Turnouts were great, but we could always use more help.  Please 
come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 
 
 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
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Veterans Corner 
 
Everybody should have their kids and grandkids back in school by now.  You can now take a temporary break and catch up 
on some of your waylaid plans. 
 
Last month the Northeast district conducted its annual BBQ luncheon at the Reno VA hospital with twenty Elks members 
from our District serving lunch to over 50 people there.  Five of those serving was from our Lodge.  Good show. 
 
Don't forget to "Save the date" of Saturday, November 5, 2016, for our annual Veterans appreciation luncheon.  As always, 
this event is open to the public and free to all our Veterans with a minimal donation of $10 for everyone else.  The main 
course(s) have yet to be determined, but everyone knows that the food will be first class fare. 
 
November is the month that we celebrate our Veterans.  Last year we began a wall of Veterans pictures.  This year we would 
like to continue with this theme and display pictures of more Lodge Veterans.  Please submit to us a picture of you in your 
uniform and a short bio.  Our goal is to have an 8"x10" picture of you on the wall.  There is a need for your name and bio as a 
few of us old timers have changed a bit.  We want everyone to know who you are.  Please bring this pic to the bar and place 
it in the clear plastic container located at the end (at the bar's curve) where it was last year.  Please provide this by the end 
of October.  I would like to have the display up by the Veterans luncheon. 
 
Now is the time to purchase a wreath or two to be placed upon the grave of a Veteran in the Auburn cemetery.  This is a 
great way to honor our deceased Veterans.  There are over 2,000 Veterans interred at the cemetery.  Let us try to honor as 
many as possible.  There are a number of organizations who participate in this endeavor.  The cost is a mere $15 per 
wreath.  Please purchase them before mid-October as there is a lag time involved in ordering and receiving them in bulk 
before the ceremony of December 17 at the main cemetery.  The form can be obtained at the Lodge.  Please submit with a 
check (no cash can be accepted). 
 
Treats for Troops is alive and well, looking for names and addresses of service members assigned to locations in the Middle 
East.  Elaine Jenanyan would like to send them a goody package filled with a lot of stuff they can't get over there. Cash 
donations are accepted as well. 
 
By the way, the bench for the cemetery is coming along nicely.  I will keep everyone updated. 
 
Keep those young men and women serving in harm’s way in your hearts and prayers.  May they all come home safely.  God 
Bless America. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
(530) 886-8499 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net  
 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 

The following have submitted     
applications for membership in 
Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691. 
Michael Desrosier, proposes 
Linda Whitney. 
 

NEW MEMBERS 

     

Joe Cascarelli           Michael McCann
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Harry C Lent, Lodge member since 2002 passed away on July 8th 
 
Esteemed Loyal Knight Chuck Cramer’s brother passed on July 28th 
 
Our bartender and Lodge member Tony Ivins’ mother passed in 
July as well 

 
        Sickness and Distress                           

Sickness and  
 

Kay Baker, wife of Past District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler Don 
Baker of Susanville Lodge was hospitalized in July for operation 
on a benign tumor. She is doing well and has now had follow up 
visit with doctor and has been cleared for most all activity. 
 
Lodge member Jim Dodson fell while trimming trees and went 
to Kaiser Hospital in Roseville. He was then transferred to Kaiser 
in Sacramento and is now recovering in a care facility in 
Roseville. 
 
Lodge member Jesse Thompson, who had informed me 
regarding Jim Dodson, also showed some scrapes and bruises 
that he had suffered during a ladder fall as well after which he 
also made a short visit to the hospital. 
 
Lodge member Joey Ford has been in the hospital and required 
blood transfusions to bring her blood count up. She is home 
now but has scheduled additional doctor visit for tests related 
to potential heart surgery. 
 
 

 

 
 

Crying Corner 
It pays to attend Lodge.  Lodge meetings are held 
on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month except 
November and December 2nd Thursday only.  
Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts at 
7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on July 28, 2016, major 
jackpots were lost due to the members’ absence.  
$300 was lost by Irving Eastman and losing $129 
was Dale E. Loop.  At the Lodge meeting on August 
11, 2016, major jackpot of $300 was lost by Ronald 
Brower and $129 was lost by Wilford D. Roe. 
 
 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
Oktoberfest Celebrations are going on all over the place including the Auburn Elks Lodge. The first event is 
the October Elk Birthday Night. On Friday, October 7, 2016, we’ll be having our monthly Birthday Dinner.  
On this night, our Lodge will honor Elk members born in the month of October.  Members with birthdays 
in October and ALL members and guests wishing to celebrate are asked to join us in celebrating the 
Birthday members’ “special day” on Friday, October 7, 2016.  Here’s how it works:  If you are a member 
with a birthday in October, you will receive an invitation, which includes a dinner voucher and a free drink 
ticket.  Take your voucher to the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then select a table from the seating 
chart.  Tickets can also be purchased for spouses and guests. 
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS.   PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE 
REQUIRED AND SELECTED SEATING COMES FIRST. 
 
The dinner menu will be:  Sauerbraten, Braised Brats & Sausage. Scalloped Potatoes, Sauerkraut with 
Apples, Seasonal Fresh Vegetables (Chef’ Choice), Salad Bar, Hot Rolls and Dessert.  The Price is $15.00 per 
person. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle drawings. 
 
Not only will Elk members with a birthday in October be honored, but Elk anniversaries in October will also 
be honored. 
 
 

 

Call Bill Clark for advertising  530-274-1617 
 

Advertising Rates: 

Members: $80.00 per year 

Non Members $120.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 Members Monthly 

*Business card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://www.lovelivehealth.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/red-roses.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.lovelivehealth.com/five-rose-colors-and-their-meanings/&h=408&w=750&tbnid=xAW43pslmT9_wM:&docid=XSlR3KytiHgpIM&ei=R3ikVszjGpS8jAO-zK2wBw&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwiMo8Di8cHKAhUUHmMKHT5mC3Y4ZBAzCDgoNTA1
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The last 18 hole Elks golf 
tournament of 2016 was held 
August 15, 2016 at Auburn 
Valley Golf course.  Our third 
annual Elks golf picnic will be 
held on September 11, 2016 at 
Recreation Park off of Race 
Track Drive. Our nominating has 
a slate of officers for 2017. They 
are Chairman Phil Johannsen, 
Treasurer Barbara Hewitt, 
Secretary Betty Jo Thomas, 
Tournament Chairman Wayne 
Helley, and Sunshine Chairman 
Annette Eastman. They were 
voted on at our August 19. 
2016 meeting.  Hope you were 
there to cast your vote. Our last 
regular get together for 2016 
will be October 14, 2016 at 
Black Oak golf course. It will be 
9 and dine. Norm will be 
cooking us a nice meal when we 
are done. First tee time 9:00 
AM. 
 
We play every 2nd and 4th 
Thursday at Black Oak 10:10 
AM. Hope to see you there. 
 
Warren Manley 
Tournament Chairman 
 

July 6th. 
1st.  K.J. / Don Council 
2nd.  Ed Bourne / Rick DeKnoop 
3rd.  Chuck Cooper / Gary Hubbard 
Attendees:  Ron Minyard / Rex 
Gouldthread 
Rudy Rivera / Dave McGuire 
Wil Thomas / Bill Nordstrom 
Joe Mitchell / Pete Biersteker 
Gary Bergquist / Mike Landry 
Ron Ruskauff / Jack Meylink 
Howard Young / Bill McPeak 
Fred Jones / Roger Imsdahl 
 
July 13th. 
1st.  Mike Landry / Don Council 
2nd. Ed Bourne / Howard Young 
3rd.  Gary Bergquist / Bill McPeak 
Attendees:  Manny Martinez / Bill 
Costa 
Ron Ruskauff / Bill Nordstrom 
Ron Minyard / Fred Jones 
Al Hewitt / Rex Gouldthread 
Rudy Rivera / Gary Hubbard 
Joe Mitchell / Pete Biersteker 
Chuck Cooper / Wil Thomas 
Roger Imsdahl / Rick DeKnoop 
 
July 20th. 
1st.  Ed Bourne / Gary Hubbard 
2nd.  Mike Landry / Bill Nordstrom 
3rd.  Joe Mitchell / Rick DeKnoop 
Attendees:  Ron Minyard / Fred Jones 
Manny Martinez / Gary Bergquist 
Ron Ruskauff / Al Hewitt 
Don Council / Bill Costa 
Chuck Cooper / Bill McPeak 
Howard Young / Rex Gouldthread 
 
July 27th. 
1st.  Roger Imsdahl / Jack Meylink 
2nd.  Manny Martinez / Rick DeKnoop 
3rd.  Mike Landry / Ron Minyard 
Attendees:  Pete Biersteker / Bill 
Costa 
Gary Hubbard / Fred Jones 
Gary Bergquist / Howard Young 
Rex Gouldthread / Don Council 
Rudy Rivera / Ron Ruskauff 
Joe Mitchell / Bill Nordstrom 
 

Results for Shuffleboard for July  
 
July 6th   1st Maureen Price/Jan Quarry 2nd Sally Imsdahl/ Connie Burns 3rd Janet 
Dadisman/Kris Cosby Attendees:  Ellen Whitty, Glenda Cooper, Krissy Whitty  
 
July 13th 1st Glenda Cooper/Krissy Whitty 2nd Sally Imsdahl/Connie Burns 3rd 
Maureen Price/Jan Quarry Attendees: Linda Zucato, Joyce Costa, Ellen Whitty, 
Janet Dadisman, Kris Cosby 
 
July 20th 1st Krissy Whitty/Ellen Whitty 2nd Glenda Cooper 3rd Janet 
Dadisman/Jan Quarry Attendees: Sally Imsdahl/Joyce Costa, Linda Zucato, 
Barbara Hewitt, Maureen Price, Connie Burns 
 
July 21st 1st Glenda Cooper/Connie Burns 2nd Barbara Hewitt/Jan Quarry 3rd Ellen 
Whitty/Krissy Whitty Attendees: Janet Dadisman, Maureen Price, Linda Zucato 
 
 

 
 We have changed our November 
Chowchilla RV Outing to be held during the 
week this year.   Our outing will start on 
Tuesday, November 1, at THE LAKES RV and 
GOLF RESORT in Chowchilla, and we will 
leave for home on Saturday, November 5, 
2016.  Each person will receive 
complementary green fees each day that 
we are there and the cost for a cart is 
$15.  There are many wineries and various 
nut "facilities" in the area to tour and 
shop.  Castle Air Museum is about 40 
minutes away and open for tours.  We will 
have names and addresses of these places 
available at the outing.  During the week 
we have lots of fun with great food, cards, 
games, bingo, and maybe more 
surprises.  A firm deadline to sign up for our 
outing is September 26, and we only have 
reserved 16 sites.    So check out THE LAKES 
FLYER for information about activities, 
menus, cost and directions.  Contact 
information:  Larry and Fran Irwin 885-
0328; Wayne and Eileen Barrackman 889-
8577; Steve and Maureen Larson 823-2610; 
Gary and Patty Cox 878-4707; Bob and Sue 
Wallington, 346-8126." 
 
Fran Irwin 
Elks RV Club 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Auburn Elks Lodge #1691 
Queen of Hearts Game 

REV.8/03/16 

* Every Tuesday evening at 6:30 pm we will have a drawing for a 
chance to win 50% of the pot as grand prize of the Queen of Hearts.  
 * Tickets are $1.00 each. Only Elk Members and spouses in good 
standing may purchase tickets. As many tickets as wanted, may be 
purchased.  Print your name & phone number, on the back of the 
stub to be deposited. Drop it in the ticket box on the wall next to the 
card display box. 
* If you do not put your name & phone number on the ticket and it 
is drawn, it will be destroyed and a new ticket will be drawn. 
* If the person whose ticket is drawn is present, he/she will pick a 
numbered envelope hoping that it contains the Queen of Hearts.  
The envelope will be removed from the board and the card in it will 
be removed and displayed for all to see.  That person will be advised 
of their prize and awarded in cash unless they have drawn the 
Queen of Hearts, in which case they will be paid by check usually 
within 5 business days. 
* If the person whose ticket is drawn is not present, he/she will be 
contacted and will be asked to pick a numbered envelope. A 
committee member in attendance will pick that envelope and reveal 
the contents. The person will be advised of the results of their pick 
and the prize won.  They must come to the lodge to pick up their 
prize after identifying themselves. If contacting the person is not 
successful, the bingo cage option will be used. Fifty-four numbered 
balls will be placed in the cage, it will be rotated and a ball 
dispensed. The envelope to be chosen will match the numbered ball. 
If that envelope has already been chosen, additional balls will be 
dispensed until a number not previously chosen is called. 
* If a drawing is missed (closed for Christmas holiday, etc.), the 
following Tuesday we will draw 2 tickets. 
* If you choose:  

.  Any 2 thru 9, you win $10.00 

. Any 10, Jack, or King, you win $20.00 

. Any Ace, you win $25.00 

. Any Joker, you win $40.00 

. Any Queen (except the Queen of Hearts) you win $50.00 
* The ticket holder who selects the Queen of Hearts is the Grand 
Winner and is paid 50% of the pot.  40% of the pot goes to the Lodge 
General Fund & 10% goes to the Lodge Improvement Fund, not to 
exceed $100 per week The regular Tuesday night 50/50 raffle will be 
discontinued. Five percent of the pot will be held for use as 
operating costs, not to exceed $400.00. 
* Remember that there is a new drawing every week.  This means 
that after the drawing, the non-winning tickets are destroyed.  As 
the weeks go by, the pot grows bigger.  Also, there will be fewer 
cards to choose from which increases the odds of finding the Queen 
of Hearts. 
* It is a requirement that the IRS form W9 will be issued to any 
winner receiving an award in excess of $600.00. At years end a W2G 
will be sent to the winner. The maximum amount that can be 
awarded from a game is $50,000.00. 
 

NEED MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT ONE OF THE COMMITTEE 
MEMBERS. 

 
 
 

Auburn Community Blood Drive 

Sponsored by the Auburn Elks 

 

Wednesday, September 28th 

Time: 2 pm to 6 pm 

Auburn Elks Lodge-195 Pine St 

        No Appt.Necessary 
 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2-6 PM 

Fall Fling 

Dinner Dance 


